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We are all created unique and special.  
He made us all perfect having our own uniqueness.  

1 Peter 4:10-11 “God has given each of you a gift from his great variety of spiritual gifts. Use them well to serve one another.”  
 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

Thank you for your continued support this term in ensuring that your child attends school 
regularly and gets the most out of each day at school. This means that they are getting the most 
out of all of the great learning opportunities planned for them. We are pleased to see that our 
whole school attendance is currently 95.9%.  

 

Wishing you a lovely break and a Very Merry Christmas,   

Emma Stanford-Smith (Headteacher) 



 Out of School Achievements 

Well done to all of the children who brought in an out of school achievement presented this to the rest of the 

school in a  special assembly this week. The children were very excited to share all of their wonderful  

achievements and were able to discuss what they have received their awards for. 

Some of the achievements included: 

 Moving up a swimming stage 

 Earning a new belt in a marital art 

 Badges and taking promises at rainbows and brownies 

 Skiing 

 Achievements in another language  

 Taking part in gymkhanas 

 Dancing, Gymnastics and making it through to the next round of the BBC 500 words  

competition to name but a few! 



CELEBRATION 
               The results of this week’s celebration awards 

ACHIEVEMENT AWARDS 
 

Reception: Florence and Ruhi 
 

Year 1:  Francesco and Michael 

Year 2: Leo R and Skyla 

Year 3: Pedro and  Kalina 

Year 4: Krisla and Zainab 

PUPIL OF THE WEEK 
 

Reception: Mario 

Year 1: Zayn 

Year 2: Arishe 

Year 3: Roisin 

 Year 4: Caspian 

A huge well done to all of these children.  
We are really proud of you. 

FORTHCOMING DATES  

6th  

January 
Children return to School  

6th         

February 
Express Event at 2:50– All Years 

Don’t forget to set up parental controls on any new devices (tablets, ipads, Switches etc that 
your children may receive over Christmas!  

Use the handy link below to walk you through the process step by step 

 How to set up PARENTAL CONTROLS FOR DEVICES   

PE DAYS FOR NEXT TERM 

 

Reception:  Friday  

Year 1 and 2: Tuesday and 

Thursday 

Year 3: Tueday and    

Thursday  

Year 4: Monday       

( Swimming) and Tuesday 

https://assets.thekeysupport.com/company/demos/elearning-parental-controls-on-devices-20-21/index.html?_gl=1*1v5jhcr*_ga*MjAwNDkzNzkwMC4xNjY4NDMyODc2*_ga_QDJQRHNR4G*MTcwMjU0Nzg3OS41Ni4wLjE3MDI1NDc4NzkuMC4wLjA.#/

